The drama studio has had an enormous contribution towards my growing up. I owe a great deal of gratitude for the 10 years of happy memories provided. From the early days of Stockbridge to the happy Saturday drama times at fountain park, from Cleopatra and the Egyptians (standing on top of furniture) to the bright lights of Frankentongs at the Netherbow, I always look back with a smile. I think one of the most brilliant things is that even now, in my last year of uni, I meet people who I find I knew when we were younger at drama. We look back at old photos and videos: the friendships created really will last lifetimes! From Mr Mumps Surprise to Loch Ness, to the singing and dancing performances we put on, I don't even know where to start on my favourite show! So Julie, from all of us who spent the best part of our childhood as part of The Drama Studio, thank you! And I really hope there is a New generation of young people who can share the happy experience that we all did! Anna Darling x

Anna has just completed a degree in politics at The University of Glasgow and is heading to London to do a Masters